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Welcome to March!  Many of us attended the MNUSA Rendezvous in February.   Everyone was 
worried if there was going to be enough snow,  even that far north,  and there was!  The trails 
were groomed,   and we had many miles where our group were the first on the groomed trail.  
That just can’t be beat.  We had some pretty fabulous food,  even better than we’re used to 
getting.  (I’m still thinking about that spicy tartar sauce)  I loved the self-made magician we had 
for entertainment.  I’m not sure how the Rendezvous people can find these talents,  but i’m glad 
they can,  it’s just something that you normally wouldn’t see unless you’re on a cruise ship,  or 
maybe a Renaissance festival.  Some of our members sure made the best of dwindling snow this 
year,  if you were willing to drive up North and East.  If you don’t make many meetings,  we are 
looking for a “gambling manager”,  to run some pull tab boxes.  This job actually pays wages!  It 
would require auditing boxes and keeping track of the cash.  If you’re looking for a part time job 
and extra income,  please make the next meeting.  Well,  our snow died.  February went out with a 
whimper and not a bang.  We have a trip scheduled up to Emily.  The next 8 day temperatures for 
Emily starting Sunday are 42, 51, 40, 33, 41, 33. 46, 47.  Yeah,  you thinking what I’m thinking?  I’m 
canceling my trip up there.  BUT,  i’m looking forward to our next meeting!  See you on March 11 !!!


